
      COURTESY 
MEETING NOTICE 

 

June 7, 2022 

 

Re:  Promenade Centre Secondary Plan Study 

File:   26.7 

Location:  The Promenade Centre Secondary Plan Study Area is generally 

bound by Centre Street to the north, Bathurst Street to the east, Clark 

Avenue West to the south and New Westminster Drive to the west, 

and includes the Promenade Mall and surrounding area, as shown 

on the map below. 

 

Please be advised that the staff report containing recommendations related to the 

Promenade Centre Secondary Plan will be considered at a Committee of the Whole 

(2) Meeting on: 

 

       Tuesday, June 21, 2022 

1:00 pm 

     at 

Vaughan City Hall, Council Chamber 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 

Vaughan, Ontario L6A 1T1 

or virtually at 

       Vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil 

 

If you wish to speak at the meeting, please pre-register by completing a Request to 

Speak Form online at clerks@vaughan.ca or call 905-832-8504. 

 

A live stream of the meeting is available at Vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil 

 

Please be advised that this courtesy meeting notice is being provided to those that 

requested notification of future meetings concerning the Promenade Centre 

Secondary Plan Study. If you have any questions, please contact Cameron Balfour, 

Senior Planner, of the Policy Planning and Special Programs Department at 905-

832-8585, ext. 8411 or cameron.balfour@vaughan.ca, or Jennifer Grove, Planner 

at 905-832-8585, ext. 8237 or jennifer.grove@vaughan.ca. 

 

A copy of the staff report will be available on the City’s website at www.vaughan.ca 

seven (7) days prior to the meeting date. The staff report can also be obtained in 

person, during regular office hours, from the Office of the City Clerk. 

 

https://www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes_agendas/council_broadcast/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:clerks@vaughan.ca
https://www.vaughan.ca/council/minutes_agendas/council_broadcast/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:cameron.balfour@vaughan.ca
mailto:jennifer.grove@vaughan.ca
http://www.vaughan.ca/


      COURTESY 
MEETING NOTICE 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jennifer Grove, Planner 

Cameron Balfour, Senior Planner 

Policy Planning and Special Programs Department   

 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION: Any person who wishes to comment on the revised draft 

Secondary Plan but is unable to attend the meeting, may make a written submission. 

Written submissions shall only be received until 12:00 p.m. on the last business day 

prior to the day of the scheduled meeting. Written submissions can be mailed and/or 

emailed to: 

 

City of Vaughan 

Office of the City Clerk 

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive,  

Vaughan, ON   L6A 1T1 

clerks@vaughan.ca  

 

 
Promenade Centre Secondary Plan Location and Context Map 
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